
Dear Parents,

Ms. Kayla and Ms. Amy would like to welcome you and your child to the
Preschool room at MDO. We are very excited to be working together with the 3K
and 4K students. Ms. Amy is going on her 13th year teaching 4k. This is Ms.
Kayla's 1st year teaching 3k but has 2 years classroom experience working with
preschoolers at MDO.

Things to remember:

Please make sure your child has a change of clothes in their backpack.

Please clearly have their name written on their lunch boxes and backpacks.

Send a filled water bottle to school each day with their name on it.We will refill the
bottles if needed.

Snacks are collected the first week of every month. This is a 2 part snack which
means a perishable item( fruit, cheese, yogurt, carrots,etc) and a prepackaged
item ( popcorn, pretzels, crackers, fruit bars,granola bars,etc). Please make sure
there is enough snack to feed 16 kids.

We will go outside, weather permitting for play. Please make sure your child has
a jacket or sweatshirt to wear when needed.

Together we will have a great year and accomplish many things!

Feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns
amy.orthmann@mdoracine.com
kayla.saidak@mdoracine.com

Peace,
Ms. Amy and Ms. Kayla
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